




Sept 20, 1893 
 
Hon. John P. Altgeld 
 
Governor State of Ills 
 
Dear Sir,--We have a boy in our employ who will be 14 years old on January 9th 1894. 
 
The inspector of factories and workshops has prohibited him from work on a/c of his age, which 
of course is in accordance with the rules of this state. 
 
Now this boy is a willing worker (large for his age) his father is dead and his family are in 
destitute circumstances, his mother goes out trying to work so as to support the family with the 
aid of this boy.  But at this writing the mother is unable to do anything on acct of female 
weakness hence the boy is the only support of family.  Now we have made strong efforts to have 
inspector allow him to work on acct of these poor circumstances.  But as said before we have 
met with no success.  And we plead to you to do what you can for boy.  
 We only employ boys in accordance with Inspector of Factories and workshops.  Our 
point in this matter is only for charity as we do believe boys under 14 years should not work, but 
when such poor support is as in this boy’s family, we think the rule of factory inspections are to 
strict. 
 Will you please do what you can for this boy, allow him to work.  By doing so you will 
greatly aid the support for this family.  
 
We await your reply, 
Bauerle and Stark 
Manufacturers of Sewing Machine Furniture and Special Cabinet Work 
Office and Factory 224-230 W. Ohio Street, Chicago 
 


